Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85009
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096

Web address: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

Find us on the web at

www.azdps.gov>Department Information>Boards & Councils>Law Enforcement Merit System Council

April 24, 2018

Frank Milstead, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a telephonic business meeting on April 24, 2018 and made the following decisions:

- 1. Approved the meeting minutes from the January 30, 2018 meeting with corrections.
- 2. Approved retired Captain Stephen Enteman as the interim Associate Business Manager until Captain Warren Simpson returns and assumes the Business Manager role.
- 3. Approved Captain Warren Simpson as the new Business Manager.

Stephen W. Enteman, Captain (retired) Law Enforcement Merit System Council

cc:

Lt. Col. Heston Silbert

Lt. Col. Danny Lugo

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Lt. Col. Wayde Webb

Lt. Col. Ken Hunter

Major Jamie McGuffin

Major Jason Yeagar